
 
 
 
10 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
IMPORTANT SCHOOL INFORMATION FOR NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 
 
We have come to the end of the school year for 2022. Thank you for your strong partnership to 
make this a most enriching year as we adapt to living with COVID-19.  
 
As we close the school year, here are some important school information for the new academic 
year 2023. 
 

DETAILS OF CLASS PLACEMENT AND SCHOOL ARRANGEMENTS FOR 2023 

 
Please refer to Appendix 1 for details of your child/ward’s class placement, as well as school 
arrangements for 2023. 
 
 

COHORT DISTRIBUTION FOR 2023 

 
Due to the growing student enrolment, please note the cohort distribution in 2023. This distribution 
is based on school deployment needs and better utilisation of the physical space in our various 
campuses.    
 

Campus 1  
5 Ang Mo Kio Avenue 10 
Singapore 569739 

Campus 2 (Main) 
6 Ang Mo Kio St 44  
Singapore 569253 

Campus 2 (Annex)  
2 Ang Mo Kio St 44  
Singapore 569250 

Primary 1 – 4 
Vocational Track 

Primary 1 – 3 
 

Primary 4 – 6,  
Secondary School  

N/B: Due to size of Primary school cohort, this cohort will be split between Campus 1 and 
Campus 2. 

 

WEB PAGE FOR UPDATES TO SCHOOL INFORMATION  

 
We have set up a web page (bit.ly/2023PLS) with all the important school information for parents. 
Do keep a lookout for any updates. 
 
 

https://bit.ly/2023PLS


 
If you have questions, please contact the respective General Offices:  
 

Campus 1 
Primary 1 - 4 

Vocational Track 

Campus 2 (Main) 
Primary 1 - 3 

Campus 2 (Annex) 
Primary 4 - 6  

Secondary School  

6459 9951 6592 0511 6592 8925 

 
Thank you once again for your strong partnership. We look forward to another enriching year in 
2023!  
 
Here’s wishing all happy holidays and a joyous year ahead! 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms Linda Kho 
Principal 
 
 
Cc Ms Denise Phua, School Supervisor, Pathlight School Board  

Ms Loy Sheau Mei, Senior Vice-Principal 
Ms Annabella Ong, Vice-Principal 
All Educators and Staff 


